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DATE: July 17, 2017 
 
TO:  All Sales Personnel  
 
RE: US Price Increase Announcement – Effective August 21, 2017 
 
 
Due to unexpectedly high material costs Atkore will increase price on Unistrut products an average of 
5.25% across the product range effective August 21, 2017.  Specific customer pricing will be shared in 
the coming days.   
 
Price adjustments will affect stock quotes. Current job quotations will be honored for the period of 
their specified term and will increase thereafter. 
 
Atkore is committed to be the customer’s first choice by providing unmatched quality, delivery and 
value. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact your sales representative. 
 
Thank you for your business and support. 
 
Sincerely, 

         
Darin Gleason 
VP & General Manager 
Metal Framing Business  
Atkore International     

 
 
 
 


